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Raszka Shelley

From: Anita Eades <ae13wolf@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 4:17 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Grey wolves

Please don't allow these beautiful creatures to be removed from the endangered species list. They're still being 
killed while on the list, it will only bring them to extinction if they are removed. Thank you. 
 
 
-USMC Veteran Anita Eades 


